
Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name] for your 

recent lawn care service on [Date of Service]. We appreciate your trust in us and are committed 

to providing you with top-quality service. 

This is a friendly follow-up to ensure that you were satisfied with the work completed. If you 

have any questions or feedback, we would love to hear from you. Your thoughts are invaluable 

in helping us improve our services. 

Additionally, we would like to remind you of our upcoming seasonal services, including [list any 

relevant services]. Please let us know if you are interested! 

Thank you once again for choosing [Your Company Name]. We look forward to serving you 

again soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


